
 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/699                                                                                                  17/10/2024 

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA Members 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

Subject: Invitation to Submit Grievances regarding Import and Export for Monthly PTFC 
Meetings 

As you are aware, there is a Permanent Trade Facilitation Committee (PTFC) in each Custom 
House, which includes local trade and logistics associations as well as the Customs Brokers 
Association. These committees typically meet once a month to discuss issues that impact day-
to-day operations. 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the PTFC meeting for JNCH, Nhava Sheva will be held 
shortly. Members are requested to provide inputs on the challenges they face during 
export/import activities at JNCH, Nhava Sheva port. 

We kindly ask you to share the details with us 
at bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org . 

Your timely inputs will help us raise these issues during the PTFC meetings and work towards 
effective resolutions. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council  
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